

PUBLIC INTEREST LAW CENTRE

À

CENTRE
JURIDIQUE
DE
L'INTÉRÊT
PUBLIC



AN INDEPENDENT
SERVICE OF
LEGAL AID
MANITOBA

L'AIDE JURIDIQUE



Supported by Legal Aid Manitoba

THE
MANITOBA LAW
FOUNDATION
AND MEMBERS

OF THE
MANITOBA
BAR

Association

300 – 287 BROADWAY WINNIPEG, MANITOBA R3C 0R9

TEL: 204.985.8540 FAX: 204.985.8544

A

E-MAIL: centre@pilc.mb.ca

Writer's direct line: (204) 985-5241 Email: memen@legalaid.mb.ca

November 20, 2013

The Public Utilities Board of Manitoba Attention: Mr. Hollis Singh, Executive Director and Board Secretary 400 – 330 Portage Avenue Winnipeg, MB R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Singh:

Re: Public Utilities Board's Needs For and Alternatives To review of Manitoba Hydro's proposed preferred development plan

Attached please find the second round information requests of CAC MB as well as the second round information requests of GAC/CAC MB with regard to the PUB's NFAT review of Manitoba Hydro's proposed preferred development plan.

Accompanying these information requests are three attachments, each relating to a specific IR. The attachments and their corresponding IRs are set out below:

CAC MB

- Attachment CAC 134
- Attachment CAC 135

GAC/CAC MB

Attachment GAC/CAC 001

Additional IRs

As per arrangements previously agreed to by CAC MB, Manitoba Hydro and the PUB, CAC MB will be filing its information requests relating to sustainability by Wednesday November 27, 2013.

In addition, we would ask that, should further questions arise out of Manitoba Hydro's outstanding responses to IEC IRs, CAC MB be granted the opportunity to provide additional IRs beyond today's deadline.

Conclusion

Should any difficulties arise with regard to these information requests and their corresponding attachments please feel free to contact me directly at (204) 985-8533.

Thank you for your consideration of these information requests.

Yours truly,

MEGHAN MENZIES

MM/sk

cc. CAC Manitoba Interveners Manitoba Hydro